
                                                                      
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Wednesday, October 22, 2014 
 

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, Dallas County and the City of Dallas 

Release Updated Contact Monitoring Graphic 

DALLAS, Texas---Today the CDC, joined with Dallas County and the City of Dallas to release an updated 
Ebola contact monitoring graph. This graph was prepared by the CDC/Dallas County data team and 
provides the public with a better understanding of the number of community and healthcare worker 
contacts still under surveillance and the date when they are schedule to complete this surveillance. As of 
today, 66 contacts have completed surveillance and 108 are still being actively monitored. 
 
“As the graph shows, the number of people at possible risk for contracting Ebola is decreasing each 
day,” said Dr. Lyle Peterson, Senior CDC official in Dallas. “Although we are not out of the woods yet, it is 
very encouraging we have not seen any other cases. This has been an incredible team effort and we are 
grateful to Mayor Rawlings and Judge Jenkins for their support,” added Peterson. 
 
Dallas County Judge Clay Jenkins added, “Working together we are winning the war on Ebola, and every 
day we are closer to successfully accomplishing our mission.” 
 
“There are still more hurdles to overcome, but we’ve reached a significant milestone in this difficult 
journey,” said Dallas Mayor Mike Rawlings. “I’m grateful that these 66 brave people have completed the 
monitoring period, and I look forward to the day when the others finish their monitoring periods as 
well.” 
 
CONTACTS: 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention Contact: Jason McDonald, gnf0@cdc.gov 
Dallas County Contact: Lauren Trimble, Lauren.Mish@dallascounty.org, 214-653-7949 
City of Dallas Contact: Sana Syed, Sana.Syed@DallasCityHall.com, 214-846-0519 
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